

Wellington Road, Taunton, Somerset. TA1 5AU Tel: 01823 274073 Email: office@castle.bep.ac www.castleschool.co.uk

> Mr J Lamb Headteacher

30 September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am excited to inform you that your child is receiving six free saxophone lessons as part of our new music curriculum initiative at The Castle School. Between September and December, during regular music lessons, Miss Leech will guide students through the basics of playing the alto saxophone. This is a wonderful opportunity for them to engage with a traditional instrument and explore their musical talents.

We understand the importance of hygiene, and I want to assure you that all mouthpieces will be thoroughly washed between each use. Additionally, each student has been provided with their own personal reed to ensure a safe and enjoyable learning experience.

If your son or daughter has enjoyed their initial exposure to the saxophone, we would love for them to continue their musical journey. We have two brilliant and experienced woodwind teachers available to take on new students.

For further details or to express your interest, please feel free to email me: nadams@castle.bep.ac

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

Nic Adams

Head of Creative Arts Faculty

The Castle School

